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Republicans Fund New Water Project 
  

Concord, NH – Today, Senator Sharon Carson released the following statement on the passage 
of SB169: 

“New Hampshire Republicans continue to take a strong stance when it comes to securing clean 
water for Granite Staters,” stated Senator Carson. 
 
“Senate Bill 169 makes an appropriation to the department of environmental services to fund a 
water main interconnection project between Nashua and Litchfield, ensuring clean water 
through a reliable system for local families.” 
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